Y
A, ANNOUNCEMENT

Reminder to Collect Unclaimed
Dividends for more than 5 Years

In compliance with Qatar Central Bank’s regulations,
concerning uncollected dividends for more than 5
years, and in order to protect the interests of our
shareholders, we are pleased to announce that the
list of shareholders, who have not collected their
dividend payments for 5 years and more, is now
available on the bank’s website www.alrayan.com
under “Investor Relations-Shareholders
Tools-Unclaimed Dividend”.

Shareholders listed can claim their uncollected
dividends through one of the following methods:

« Visiting any of Al Rayan Bank branches in person or
through their authorized agents to update their
information and receive the dividends.

« Directly contacting EDAA to update their information
and bank accounts through the company’s website
www.qcsd.gov.qa or the EDAA app.




